
Guangxi Power Generation Company Visits Needy People before 
Chinese New Year 

During the Chinese New Year, some employees of Guangxi Power Generation 
Company, with the care for the needy people, formed an "anti-poverty" team to visit 
the poor households in Zhoushang Village, Xiangli Town, Xing'an County, and send 
them festival greetings. 

 

During the visit, the team members asked in detail about the physical condition of the 
family members, the economic income of the households, their living difficulties, and 
the availability of medicines, and left them contact information. 

The visit strengthened the contact and exchange with the needy people, and delivered 
warmth and positive energy. The families who had been alleviated from poverty 
expressed their gratitude for the care of the company, and they were confident that with 
the help of the governments and the company, they would increase their income and 
become rich in the new year. 
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